The City of Manassas Electoral Board held a meeting Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at City Hall in the first-floor conference room, 9027 Center Street.

In attendance were John Snider, Chair; Pamela Kincheloe, Vice Chair; Patricia Fields, Secretary and Susan Reed, General Registrar.

Chair Snider called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM. General Registrar Reed stated for the record no ID only Provisionals.

## **Canvass of Precincts:**

Precinct envelopes inspected, 5 discrepancies noted. Twenty-one Provisional voters were checked into poll book incorrectly and 7 curbsides not fully checked into poll book at Weems. Three incomplete check-ins, one each at Baldwin, Metz and Haydon. Two provisional voters placed their ballots into voting machine, one each at Dean and Metz. All issues certified and signed off by board.

Canvass of Provisionals and ballots to be counted by noon on Friday will reconvene November 6 at 2:00 PM. Chair Snider asked if any other business for Boards consideration. None cited.

Vice Chair Kincheloe moved to adjourn meeting. Meeting adjourned at 1:00 PM.

Patricia E. Fields, Secretary

Patricia E. Fries